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 Lucy Findlay OBJ2017/0052/P 14/02/2017  22:51:08 This proposal should be refused. It proposes a stretch of some 45m of bamboo screening to the front of 

a property situated in a conservation area known for front gardens, low, red brick walls and hedges. 

The metal railings surrounding the whole of this property are already out of keeping with the 

conservation area and head height bamboo screening is completely out of keeping and will seriously 

spoil the streetscape. In addition bamboo screening is not particularly durable and is likely to very soon 

deteriorate in condition, require maintenance and be an eyesore on the street. For these reasons the 

proposal should be refused. If the residents are worried about people looking in the owners of the 

building should instead ensure that the hedges/plants already in place in front of the metal railings to 

help screen their ugliness should be allowed to grow higher and be maintained effectively.
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